
 

                                                                           
 

                                     
 
 

25th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Due to changes in the current climate from Tuesday 3rd January 2023 our breakfast club price 
will increase to £4.00 per session. This includes a choice of hot or cold breakfast and a drink. 

These changes will be reflected on Arbor in advance of booking times. There will be a limit of 30 
pupils per session these are offered on a first come first served basis. We are currently 
experiencing high volumes of attendance at breakfast club and therefore to avoid 
disappointment, it is advised to book your child in advance to secure their place. If you are 
unable to book via Arbor this will be because breakfast club is full. Your child’s place is only 
secured once payment has been made. 

Please do not bring your child in unless you have secured a place as due to ratio's we 
are unable to accept your child if the club is fully booked. 

If your child can no longer attend, please notify the office prior to the booked session. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Padfield 

 

 

 

 

Mapplewell Primary School 
Headteacher, Mrs G Padfield 
Greenside Avenue, Staincross, 
Barnsley S75 6BB 
 
Telephone: Barnsley (01226) 381273 
Fax: Barnsley (01226) 381272 
 
www.mapplewellprimary.org.uk 


